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PLCHC ENDOWMENT FUND 
The PLCHC has set up an endowment fund through the Van Wert 
County Foundation!  This is a professionally managed, long-term 

account in which individuals can make tax-deductible 
contributions.  It is also possible to leave portions of one’s estate 

upon death to the fund through an estate plan.  The purpose of the 
fund will be to provide for long-term future needs of the PLC.  For 
questions or to contribute, contact Seth Baker, at the Van Wert 

County Foundation at 419-238-1743, or contact your estate 
planning attorney.  Thank you for supporting the Pregnancy Life 

Center Health Clinic today and for generations to come!

Please fill out and return this form to the PLCHC to donate:


-I would like to donate $___________ at this time.

	 


-Fellowship of Giving: Sponsor a Day or More!

1 day: ($900)____ 2 days: ($1,800) _____ 


	 

3 days: ($2,700)_____ 4 days: ($3,600)_____


Your name:____________________________________________________


Address:______________________________________________________


City:________________________  State:___________  Zip:____________


EMAIL:_______________________________________________________

WFL 2020 SPONSORS! 
We offer our humblest gratitude to the following businesses and churches for their continued support. If you find yourself in need of services, we strongly 
encourage you to support those on the list below.  By doing so, you’re supporting those who help provide life changing services for members of our community!

GOLD LEVEL 
Advanced Biological Marketing

Advanced Grain Systems, LLC


Amber J. Davis, Realtor

Bee Gee Realty & Auction Co.


Bradley Knodel, CPA

Calvary Evangelical Church

Century Trading Co., Inc.

Church on the Horizon


Convoy Lions Club

Convoy United Methodist Church


Cook-Kelly Family Dentistry

Creative EdgeCabinets & 

Woodworking

Cowan & Son Funeral Home


Current Energy Solutions

Custom Assembly, Inc.


D & D Ingredient Distributors

Dave “Dent Man” Gardner


Eastside Auto Repair & Sales

Edward Jones Investments


Firehose Carwash

First United Methodist Church


Gen-X Training Studio

Harvest Field Pentecostal Church 

of God

Haviland Drainage Products, Co.

Jennings Road Church of Christ


John Eversman, DDS

Keister & Baker, LLC


Kingsley United Methodist

Kleen Pro Carpet & Upholstery


Laudick’s Jewelry

Leland Smith Insurance Services, 

Inc.

LifeHouse Church


Microtronix ESolutions

New Horizons Community Church


Northwest Ohio Welch Trophy

Ohio City Community Church of 

God

Owens Farms


Pleasant Chapel United Methodist 
Church


P&R Medical Connection & P&R 
Home IV Service, Inc.


Rager’s Original Sausage 
Sandwich


Redeemer Lutheran Church

Sealscott, CPA, Inc.


St. Mark’s Lutheran Church

St. Mary’s Catholic Church


Store & Haul, Inc.

Straley Realty & Auctioneers, Inc.


Strategence Capital

Sugar Ridge Church of God


Tisha Fast, State Farm Insurance

The Bridge Gift Store


the CHURCH

Trinity Friends Church


Trinity United Methodist Church

Triple R Farms


Van Wert Federal Savings Bank

Van Wert Health


Van Wert Memorials

Van Wert Rotary


Wallace Plumbing

Water on Wheels

Wilkinson Printing


Williamson Insurance

SILVER LEVEL 

1st Federal Savings & Loan

Ameriprise Financial Services, Inc.


Ayers Mechanical Group

Delphos Granite Works-Van Wert 	   

Showroom

E&R Trailer Sales & Service


F&S Floor Covering

First Assembly of God


First Bank of Berne

First Financial Bank


Fronefield Excavating

Greve Chrysler-Jeep-Dodge


Merkle Insurance 

Star Rental


The Three-Thirteen Co.

Unverferth Family Dentistry


Wild Willy’s

Young’s Waste Services

Scan this code to give now!
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VIRTUAL WALK FOR LIFE!  WE’RE COUNTING ON YOU! 
We’ve made the decision to have a virtual Walk for Life because of the constantly changing requirements for 
Covid19.  We are asking that you join us for the Walk on Sunday, September 20th at 2 PM via social media 
by using our hasthtag: #walkwhereyouareanchored.  Remember that the PLC Health Clinic is 100% locally 
funded and we depend on YOU and your support.  This year, in addition to our traditional paper registration and 
walk sponsor form, we’ve added the option of using our new user-friendly, online version.  The digital form will 
be posted to our website and social media accounts, as well as a QR code that you will be able to easily scan on 
your phone to become a registered walker!  When you raise $250 you get one of our original, awesome, 
super-cool t-shirts!  Wear it as you walk on your own on September 20th at 2PM and send us a picture 
through social media-that way, even though we can’t all be together in person, we can be together in spirit and 
unified in our stand for life and that we are ANCHORED IN HOPE!   

BABY BOUTIQUE NEEDS! 
-Baby sunscreen


-Size 5 Huggies  or Pampers diapers

-Wipes


-Sippy cups

-Baby hairbrush and comb sets


-Boppies (nursing and sit-up pillows)

CLINIC STATS FOR JUNE/JULY! 
-Pregnancy Tests: 18 

-STI Tests: 14 
-Ultrasounds: 12 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S LETTER OF RESIGNATION. 
14 years.  It was September of 2006 that I was hired as the new Executive Director of the PLC.  I thought 
then I would do it for a few years, and then maybe go back to being purely a homemaker.  As time passed, I 
knew I was where I was supposed to be.  I knew God had a plan, and that He would be using me to see it 
through.  14 years.  Nothing happened quickly.  When I started, we had $9,000 to our name and the walk 
was over.  Our biggest fundraiser for the year!  There was work to be done.  14 years.  Where do you begin 
when your vision for a ministry seems unattainable?  Not enough room in the current location and ideas that 
seem too big for Van Wert.   Well, you start with what’s doable and for us that was prevention in the form of 
abstinence classes.  After about six months of fundraising, we were able to establish PINK and Teen 
Support. The schools are loving our programs for the girls and want something for the boys.  A little more 
fundraising and we establish BLUE.  All around prevention is in place!  


14 years.  We now own the entire building we reside in.  This.Is.Big!  We have the space to go medical but 
not the funds.  Is it attainable?  The discussions begin…14 years.  We decide to move forward with going 
medical.  We assume fundraising will take a year or more.  We were wrong!  It took ONE banquet!  Just one 
and we had the funds to transform our tiny office into a medical clinic.  We decide to go big or go home!  
Not only will we do free pregnancy testing and ultrasounds, but we want to establish total sexual health care 
for our patients so we implement STI Testing too.  After a lot of stress, some tears, and a lot of hard work, 
we accomplish what we once thought would never happen.  14 years.  We have now been operating as a 
medical clinic for a few years.  What I set out to do from the beginning is in place.  It was all in God’s timing, 
as is everything in life.  Therefore, I have no doubt that as we enter this new phase, it’s all part of God’s 
timing and plan too, and that He knows better than any of us!  14 years.


For many years, I have struggled with autoimmune diseases.  Some days were better than others, but I was 
always able to push through.  However, a year ago, I was struck with a major flare up which has left me 
sidelined and working from home.  As I continue to try to adjust to my body’s new normal and the new 
treatments I receive, I’m also faced with the unfortunate fact that I am considered high risk for severe Covid.  
All of that put together continues to keep me working from home.  It’s never easy for a ministry to function 
and move forward when the Executive Director can’t be present.  No matter what I do from home, it can’t 
replace having a presence at the office and in the community.  For this reason, it is with a heavy heart that I 
am announcing my resignation. 

I believe God used me for 14 years to accomplish what He needed from me, and  now He will use someone 
else to further the work of this ministry.  I know His hand of favor has been upon the PLC and always will be.  
I do intend to continue with my duties as Executive Director until the end of the year with the new director 
taking over January 1st 2021.  Thank you for trusting me to lead this ministry over the years.  Thank you for 
allowing me to dream big, follow God’s will, and even mess up sometimes!  I am well aware that any of the 
successes the PLC has seen are due first of all to God and secondly to all of our faithful supporters who 
have always believed in this ministry.  I hope you continue to pray, give, and support.  A change in leadership 
does not change our direction-  His will be done! 
  
For His Glory, 
Trina Langdon, Executive Director 

THE PLC IS HIRING! 
We are seeking to fill our Executive Director position.  Applicants must have earned an Associate degree or higher.  We desire experience in staff supervision, 
office administration, client counseling, public relations, marketing, social media management, healthcare/medical clinic procedures, and fundraising.  An 
executive director should be of a friendly and professional disposition, a fair and strong leader, and have a passion for the goals of this ministry.  This position 
will require maintaining knowledge of ever-changing medical laws and regulations that would affect the clinic, and the director must adhere to the policies and 
procedures established by the PLC Health Clinic Board of Directors at all times.  No individual who is unwilling to agree with and sign a written statement 
regarding the PLC Health Clinic Mission Statement and Statement of Faith will be considered.  

We ask those who meet these qualifications to submit their resumé along with an application (this can be found on our website, plchealthclinic.org, under the 
“Supporters” tab) to:  plc1@embarqmail.com.  We will be accepting submissions until Friday, September 4.  Qualified applicants will be contacted.

Scan this code to access our online walk 
form!

Trina Langdon, Executive Director
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